
DON'T FORGET OUR 60TH ANNIVERSARY - 27 MAY 2023 - SAVE THE DAY 
 

  

 

 

New Zealand Wide Pairs - 7pm start - 11 November 

Just a reminder that the New Zealand Wide Pairs start at 7pm, please be on time. 

 

Club Captain 

The Committee is pleased to announce the appointment of Peter Mountain as our first Club 
Captain.  As this is a new role we are starting with a six month trial to see how it goes.  As 
previously said the idea is to have someone to follow up with non playing members to see 
what we can do to get them back to the table. 

 

AGM - 24 November - 7pm start 

Please come along or send through an apology to me.  We will be voting on the increase in 
subs (table money being recommended to stay unchanged at $3). 

 

We will also be looking for feedback at the AGM on proposed changes to the Programme 
which would see competitions being more compressed, rather than being spread out over a 
number of most of the year.  A mock-up of what this could look like is attached. 

 

Friday Prizes 

We have decided to change Friday competition prizes to random prizes drawn by the director 
on the day.  This is to be in keeping with Fridays as a fun social day of bridge. 

 

Learners Lessons 2023 

These will start 13 March.  We hope to be part of a drive for new bridge players at the Wanaka 
A&P show as well as taking other steps to increase the number of learners. 

 
Regards 
 
 
Alison 
Secretary 
 


